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I'm writing to implore the House Committee on Natural Resources to pass SB 580. 
Oregonian's do not want these horrible and cruel killing devices to be legal and I am appalled
that our state is even having a debate about them and not just outright making them illegal!!! 
Oregon is better than this!  Any state that sanctions such cruel and inhumane devices is
shameful! I really want to feel good about my state but as long as Oregon continues to support
cruelty to animals, I am ashamed to call myself an Oregonian.  

I want to believe that you and your committee are compassionate people who will do the right
thing and make sure that no more wildlife or pet dogs are so killed.  This is cruelty at its very
worst and there is absolutely nothing redeemable about such a sadistic device that causes such
a terrible and painful death!!! 
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